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St. James Menomonee Falls, WI 

                                      
Messages from our PA���� 

Dear Friends,      
                                                                                                                                                   
Since I am on Pilgrimage to Fatima, Lourdes and Barcelona 
beginning this weekend, Sunday, September 15, through     
Tuesday, September 24th, I will not be able to compose a column 
for next Sunday, September 22nd.  I wrote in my column last 
weekend that I will be keeping the whole St. James community 
in my prayers while I am away, and asked for your prayers in 
return.  I received several emails and comments from many of 
you expressing your prayer intentions for a safe and blessed trip.  
THANK YOU!  God is with us all on every journey! 
 

• How does one begin to “unpack” the layers of        
meaning in today’s famous Gospel parable of the 
Prodigal Son?  The parable is filled with the             
dynamics of family life—the challenges of parenting; 
the challenges of children growing up and making their 
way in life; life choices that disappoint others;         
misunderstandings, presumptions, sibling rivalries, 
taking others for granted; and more…But the ultimate 
message Jesus intends for us to grasp is that God the 
Father’s mercy and love are beyond human     
measure or comprehension and are readily        
accessible to all!  That is evident in the father-figure’s 
compassion and eager welcoming home of the       
returning son, the sinner.  Many of us long for that     
intense and unconditional acceptance and              
redemption.  But it’s just as  evident in the father-
figure’s tender and gentle words to the son who      
considered himself a servant who never disobeyed (a 
relationship based more on obligation than love?):    
“…you are here with me always; everything I have 
is yours.”  Both sons are loved by their father more 
than they realize… 

 

• Join the Office for Marriage & Family Life in       
celebrating your silver or golden wedding anniver-
sary! The annual Archdiocesan Jubilee Celebration is 
Saturday, October 5, 2019, at 10:00 a.m. at Mary 
Mother of the Church Pastoral Center, 3501 S Lake 
Dr., St. Francis, 53235. This Mass honors those 
married in 1994 or 1969, celebrating their 25th 
(silver) or 50th (golden) wedding  anniversaries. 
Couples married over 50 years are also  welcome 
to attend this celebration. A reception will follow the 
Liturgy. Cost is $40.00 per couple and includes a      
commemorative certificate and a professional photo.        
For more information, please call 414-758-2201.               
To register: visit www.johnpaul2center.org/
marriageministry to print a flyer with registration 
form or to register online. 

 

• Autumn Day of Prayer at Redemptorist      
Retreat Center,  Oconomowoc-- Wednesday,     
September 18, from 9:15 a.m. until 3:00 p.m.  As the 
season slowly changes from summer to autumn, we 
reflect on the changes in our lives. This day of prayer  

(Messages from our PA—continued) 
 

Is not a silent retreat.  It begins with refreshments in the 
serving area, followed by a conference, the sacrament 
of Reconciliation, and time for silent reflection.  After 
lunch, we will pray the Rosary together and close with 
the celebration of the Eucharist.  Cost: $30 includes 
materials and lunch. Pre-registration is advised but 
walk-ins are most welcome.   To register by phone:         
262-567-6900; to register by email: 
rrc@redemptoristretreat.org. 

If you have questions about any of the items above,  
or have some feedback or an insight to share,  

Pastoral Associate, Gerry Wolf would be  

glad to hear from you at  
262-253-2213, or at wolfg@archmil.org. 

���������	
�������
���
�����
��������������������������������������������������������	
�������
���
�����
��������������������������������������������������������	
�������
���
�����
��������������������������������������������������������	
�������
���
�����
�����������������������������������������������
�������
������������	����������������

����
������������������
������������	����������������

����
������������������
������������	����������������

����
������������������
������������	����������������

����
�����������

�
����
����
���������������������������������������������������������������
����
����
���������������������������������������������������������������
����
����
���������������������������������������������������������������
����
����
��������������������������������������������������������������
�����������������
�����	�
������������
�����������������������
�����	�
������������
�����������������������
�����	�
������������
�����������������������
�����	�
������������
������John 3:8 

 

Dear brothers and sisters in Christ, 
 

Four years ago, the Holy Spirit blew into my life, unexpectedly 

leading me to answer a new call, and in a little less than one 

month’s time, I was taking leave of my involvement and        

relationships at St. Agnes parish, where I had been ministering 

for 13 years, to serve as Pastoral Associate here at St. James.      

It was  both unsettling and exciting. 
 

Now, the Holy Spirit has blown in again, leading me to answer 

another call to use my gifts in service to another community 

that needs them.  I have accepted the position of Director of 

Evangelization and Formation at St. Gabriel Parish in Huber-

tus.  My last day as your Pastoral Associate will be October 

15th. 
 

It has been a privilege and a blessing to walk the Emmaus road 

with you as fellow disciples, as companions on the journey.  I 

have learned much from you and from the Lord about welcom-

ing, sacrificing, and trusting in Him.  It has been humbling to 

share joys and sorrows with many of you, and to be allowed to 

listen to and enter into your life stories, to pray with you and 

witness your faith in our risen and living Lord and friend,    

Jesus. 
 

Even though I will no longer be around, I will not be a 

stranger.  I hope to keep some ties, although they will be lim-

ited.  But I will not forget you, and will continue to keep you in 

my prayers.  As the line from the song “Here I Am, Lord” so 

aptly puts it     “I will hold your people in my heart!” 

 

God bless us all with His Peace, 
 

Gerry Wolf 
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September 15, 2019 Twenty-Fourth Sunday in Ordinary Time

 Readings for the week of September 15, 2019 

 
 Sunday:  Ex 32:7-11, 13-14/Ps 51 3-4, 12-13, 17, 19 
  [Lk 15:18]/1 Tm 1:12-17/Lk 15:1-32 or 15:1-10 
 Monday: 1 Tm 2:1-8/Ps 28:2, 7, 8-9 [6]/Lk 7:1-10 
 Tuesday: 1 Tm 3:1-13/Ps 101:1b-2ab, 2cd-3ab, 5, 6 [2]/             
    Lk 7:11-17 
 Wednesday: 1Tm 3:14-16/Ps 111:1-2, 3-4, 5-6 [2]/Lk 7:31-35 
 Thursday:     1 Tm 4:12-16/Ps 111:7-8, 9, 10 [2]/Lk 7:36-50 
 Friday: 1 Tm 6:2c-12/Ps 49:6-7, 8-10, 17-18, 19-20/Lk 8:1-3 
 Saturday:    Eph 4:1-7, 11-13/Ps 19:2-3, 4-5 [5]/Mt 9:9-13 
 
 Next Sunday:  Am 8:4-7/Ps 113:1-2, 4-6, 7-8 [cf. 1a, 7b]/            
  1 Tm 2:1-8/Lk 16:1-13  or 16:10-13 
   

 Next Sunday:  25th Sunday in Ordinary Time 
   

©LPi 

Bereavement Fish Fry Time 
 

It is that time again when we gather to share 
food and  fellowship with those who have lost 
a loved one. We will gather at the Village 
Bowl at N86 W18330 Main St., Menomonee 
Falls, on Friday, September 27th. 
 

Gathering time is from 5:30 pm – 6 pm.        
We will order our meal around 6 pm. This is a time where we 
are present to one another in fellowship, to love one another as 
Christ loves us. 
 

If this is something you might like to attend, please contact 
Gerry Wolf, St. James Pastoral Associate, at  262-253-2213, or 
at wolfg@archmil.org. 

Please call in advance to reserve a spot…we look  forward to 
seeing you there! 

ST. BEN’S MEAL PROGRAM 
 

It is time for us to donate food for the St. Ben’s Meal Program 
this coming Wedn., Sept 18th.  St. James’ role in this ministry 
is to supplement a meatloaf & mashed potatoes/gravy dinner. 
 

 We need parishioners to bring salads, fruits & vegeta-
bles of any kind & meat or seafood casseroles/pastas.   Desserts 
are okay but they need to be fresh.  There is 
sufficient bread & rolls already provided.  Our  
efforts either supplement the meatloaf dinner or 
provide an alternative for the homeless & poor.  
 

 You do not have to sign up to be a part of this ministry 
and can drop your donations off any time between 7:30 am 

and 3:55 pm at St. James in the upstairs kitchen and mark 
your items ST. BEN’S.  Items can be left on the counter or in 

the refrigerator of the upstairs kitchen any time before 4:00 pm 

as our last driver leaves promptly at 4:00.   If you have      
questions or are interested in going down to help serve         
occasionally, please contact Jeff & Lynn Kenkel at                
262-227-9862 or jkenkel5@gmail.com 
 

We strongly suggest that you use pans or dishes that can be 

thrown away if possible. 

MASS INTENTIONS FOR THE COMING WEEK 
 

Tuesday, September 17 
 8:00 am †  Joannie Saladin  (Bill Saladin) 
  †  Jude Kroening   (John Swanson) 
 

Wednesday, September 18 
 8:00 am  †   Ed Laird   (Family) 
 

Friday, September 20 
 8:00 am †  Helen & Gordon Schweiger   (Family) 
 

Saturday, September 21 
(Sunday Liturgy) 
 4:30 pm †   Dcn Mike & Betty Rooney  (Family) 
  †   Michael Eaton  (Diane Schroeder) 
  †   Adam Bittner   (Famly) 
 

Sunday, September 22 
 8:15 am †   Ben Meinzer   (Family) 
  †   Richard Kurylo  (Rita Kurylo) 
  †   Anthony Quattrochi (Joe & Gina Gonzalez) 
   

 10:30 am †   Lois Van Derven  (Nancy Kissner) 
  †   Kay Emmer  (Tom & Cathy Leipzig) 
  †   Michael E. Kearney   (Family) 

BANNS OF MARRIAGE 
 

 III   Garrett Lee & Emily Kneer 
  II   James Reed & Kori Kalupa 

The Fall Art and Environment Committee 
needs help setting up the fall décor                         

in the worship and gathering space. 
Set up will be on Sunday, September 15 

at 11:30 a.m. (after the 10:30 mass).                                 
This is a good way to meet new people. 

All are welcome. 

 WE STILL NEED YOU!!! 
Catechist needs for our Christian Formation Classes: 

 
 

SUNDAY 6:00—  9th  Grade 

 

TUESDAY 6:00—6th & 10th Grade 
 

We need you to make it happen!  

Lessons & class materials are provided. 
Contact us at 251-0897 to see where you fit! 
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SUSSEX FOOD PANTRY IS IN NEED OF: 
  
Canned carrots      Canned tuna 
Canned pork & beans      Canned mandarin oranges 
Pasta sides       Applesauce 
Boxed potatoes      Jelly/jam 
Hamburger Helper      Pasta (shells, mostaccioli, 
Chunky soups    farfalle) 
Canned chicken      Pasta Sauce 
TOILET PAPER *** 
Canned pasta (ravioli, beef-a-roni, spaghettios) 

 
  
Thank you for your support! 

Upcoming Parish Events 
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Registration is now available for the SOAL program. All 
Adults, ages 50 and older, are welcome to participate in the 7 
week series. Participants enjoy 3 one hour sessions on topics 
such as spirituality, arts and crafts, health, contemporary is-
sues and senior safety.  
 

The dates are October 4, 11, 18, 25, November 8, 15, & 22nd, 
from 9:00 a.m. – 1:30 p.m. Lunch is included each day.  
 

For more information call 262-251-0897 or go to                          
St. James’ Website www.stjames-parish.com .  

St. James’ Weekly Tithes (Outreach) 
 

Since the 1980’s St. James has distributed a portion of its 
weekly income as a tithe for various outreach programs 
and organizations.  We will be tithing 2% of our monthly 
Stewardship + Offertory which in August came to 
$609.27  to be donated to each of the following: 
 
Dominican Center for Women—(Milwaukee)  Housing 
& Education programs helping to enhance the dignity, 
safety, security and economic self worth of each Armani 
resident.  Also, tutors adults in basic education and GED 
preparation. 
 
Repairers of the Breach— (Milwaukee)   Daytime ref-
uge and resource center for homeless adults.  An em-
powering place where the homeless create community. 

ADORATION  TAKES PLACE IN THE CHAPEL EVERY 
TUESDAY 

8:30 AM—5:00 PM 
Please consider joining us for prayer. 

Adoration closes with praying the Rosary 
from 4-5 pm. 

  
St. James is here to help all peopleSt. James is here to help all people  

experience meaning and purpose in life.experience meaning and purpose in life. 
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Do you know of someone who might want to learn more about 

the Catholic Faith?  Is there someone in your family who 

might want to become fully Catholic? Do you have questions 

about what it means to be Catholic?  

Come to an informal gathering on October 3rd from 7:30 – 

8:30 p.m. in the great room to talk about what it means to be 

Catholic. Bring your questions and your interest to inquire 

about the Catholic faith. For more information contact Sue at 

262-253-2904 or devinesimons@archmil.org . 

Men's Group "Genesis to Jesus" Study  

on Tuesday or Friday Mornings This Fall 
 

Whether you are a young adult, empty-nester or somewhere in 
between, we invite all men to join us for a journey through 
Scripture on either Tuesday or Friday mornings at 6:30 in the 
Great Room (you know, the one with the fireplace, next to 
the main church.) 
 

We've already started our study but it’s not 
too late to join us!  Just stop in.  We’ll take 
in a video and discuss the Bible each week.  
Coffee and continental breakfast will be 
provided, so join us for the entire study or 
stop in one week to check us out. Deepen 
your Catholic faith as well as ours as we 
dive into Scripture this fall. 
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HEALTH MINISTRY 

YOUTH CORNER 

Vatican II Awards 
Do you know Tyler Kebis? He is the recipient of the Vatican II 
youth award, “Service to the Church: John Paul II Youth 
Award”. The Criteria for this award that Tyler met are he is  a 
Catholic between the ages of 15 and 25. He is involved         
significantly in 1 or more church activities. The recipient is 
known as committed to his faith and is recognized by his peers 
as a leader in faith based activities.  This person also has a         
practical and working approach to the consistent life ethic.   
 

Tyler Kebis is this person. He is involved in many religious  
activities in our parish including Break open the Word for     
children, Catechist aid, and Vacation Bible School. He is the 
Eagle Scout who led a group of young people in creating our 
Labyrinth. He has gone on Mission trip and also serves in our 
community.   
 

The Vatican II Awards were established in 1991 to honor men, 
women and young Adults who exemplify the Catholic Church’s 
vision set forth in the Second Vatican Council. Tyler is a Young 
adult Catholic who you should get to know! 

Save the Date 
Middle & High School Youth Group  

St. John Bosco Youth Day at Holy Hill 
Saturday, October 5th 

7:30am-7:00pm 
More Details Soon 

**YOUTH GROUP EVENT** 
Action-Packed interactive production called                       

“DOUBLE CROSSED”. 
We will become French resistance fighters and  

Join a search/rescue mission during WWII. 
 

ALL Middle & High Schoolers are Welcome! 
 

Date:  Saturday, September 21st 
Time:  Meet at Good Shepherd at 5:30 pm and back by 9:30 pm 

Cost:  $20 which includes dinner. 
 

Go to our St. James website or Facebook  
to register. 

A Note from Brigitte Glinski, Parish Nurse 
 

The following foods are five heart-healthy super foods to keep 
your body healthy! 
 

Fish: Fish is a great source of protein.  It is full of omega-3 fatty 
acids—which benefits the heart whether you are healthy or at a 
high risk of cardiovascular disease. 
 

Berries: Berries help fight cancer and chronic 
diseases.  A     recent study even suggests that 
more berries equals less chance of a heart attack. 
 

Fruits: This is the easiest of the heart-healthy 
foods to get into your diet.  Canned fruits: look 
for fruits canned in water or natural juice.   Try a 
smoothie!  Be wary of fruit juice. 
 

Nuts: Nuts are full of protein, fiber, vitamins, minerals and anti-
oxidants.  Eat a handful plain, toss them in a salad, add to yogurt 
or spread in butter form. 
 

Green Veggies: Low-fat and low-calorie, increased fiber,      

vitamins and minerals.   It is recommended 4-5 servings per day.  

So canned, dried, fresh and frozen are all options! 

St. James Walk to Bethlehem 
 

Walking is mentioned in the bible 247 times; the 
first mention is in Genesis 3:8, “Then the man 
and his wife heard the sound of the Lord God as 
he was walking in the garden in the cool of the 
day.”  It was while walking in the garden that 
God typically spoke to Adam and Eve.  How 
meaningful it would be for us to walk to our 
Creator, the One who knows us best! 
 

Our bodies were made for walking.  We were built to stand erect.  
Our organs function best when given room to work.  Our joints 
need movement to maintain good range of motion.  None of this 
can be accomplished by sitting in a chair or lying on a couch.  
The benefits of walking are numerous.  “Regular walking can 
prevent depression, lengthen lifespan, lower stress levels, relieve 
arthritis and back pain, strengthen muscles, bones and joints, 
improve sleep” (aarp.org/health/fitness/walking). 
 

Join your fellow parishioners for a Walk to Bethlehem begin-
ning in September.  During this program, we will track our      
individual miles walked in order to collectively walk the 6,848 
miles from St. James to the birthplace of our Lord.  As           
participants in the program, not only will we exercise our    
physical bodies, we will exercise our spiritual bodies through 
prayer, and exercise our minds by learning about different    
countries and cultures along the way. 
 

Walking packets will be available in the Gathering Space begin-

ning September 14.  The walk will begin on September 22.  

Please contact Brigitte Glinski, Parish Nurse for more             

information, at 262-250-2663 or glinskib@archmil.org. 
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During the 7 Days of Service Care Bundle Evening, we invite         

participants from St. James to bring donated items to St. Mary’s in 
Menomonee Falls, to create Care Bundles to  support people who are 

in most need in the communities throughout the Archdiocese of        
Milwaukee.  

Items to be donated:  Bar Soap, Deodorant, Laundry Detergent, 

Shampoo and Conditioner, Toothbrush, Toothpaste  

IF YOU WANT TO DONATE ITEMS, they can be dropped off at 
St. Mary’s on Thursday, September 26th between 6 & 8 pm.  The 
quantity of items is up to you.  IF YOU WANT TO HELP PUT 

CARE BUNDLES TOGETHER at St. Mary’s you will need to 
register by going to  https://archmil.regfox.com/7-days-of-service-

care-bundles   All completed care bundle packages will be given to 
social agencies in that local deanery (county).  
 

��
��������

����
A collaborative event with the Archdiocese of Milwaukee, the Do-
minican Center and Habitat for Humanity. 

Date: Saturday, Sept. 28 
Location: Amani Neighborhood 

Join the archdiocesan sponsored "Rock the Block" service event in 
the Amani neighborhood of Milwaukee. The Amani neighbor-
hood is in one of the most economically challenged zip codes in 
the country.  Registered volunteers will be blessed to work         
alongside the residents of one block for a day of home                           
improvements doing minor exterior repairs, painting and           
landscaping.   Be sure to register at:                                         
https://mkehabitat.volunteerhub.com 
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A collaborative event with the Archdiocese of Milwaukee and 
SVDP councils.  

Date: Saturday, Sept. 28 
Locations:  start at St. Williams in Waukesha at 11 am 

Registered walkers may participate in one of the many St. Vincent 
de Paul Society Friends of the Poor® Walks happening around the 
archdiocese. Each walk supports local St. Vincent de Paul pro-
grams. Donations can be made directly to St. Vincent de Paul if 

you are not able to participate in the walk. 

Be sure to register at:  https://www.fopwalk.org 

Seven Days of Service 
Parish, Multi-Parish Communities, Deaneries will be           

invited to participate in local service opportunities as an 
archdiocesan effort of reaching out to others and                  

highlighting the Catholic Church’s presence                            

in our communities. 

MONDAY, SEPT. 23 THROUGH SATURDAY, SEPT. 28 
 

Parishes are invited to participate in the following service  
Opportunities during this week which have been organized 

by the Archdiocese. 
All are welcome to participate. 

COURTESY ANNOUNCEMENTS 

COMMUNITY SHREDDING EVENT 
 

St. Francis Episcopal Church along with the LARCUM 
Churches is sponsoring a community wide Shredding Event for 

the benefit of the Menomonee Falls Food Pantry.                    
The shredding truck will be at St. Francis Church  

(located at N84 W16525 Menomonee Avenue— 

corner of Menomonee Avenue and LaVergne.)   

SATURDAY, SEPT. 21 from 8 a.m. until Noon. 
Please bring any paperwork needing shredding!!! 

All we ask is that you bring a food item or cash donation for 

the Menomonhee Falls Food Pantry.                                          

TELL YOUR FRIENDS!!! 
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Memory Café at Pauline Haas Public Library 

 
 

On September 16, 2019, the Pauline Haas Public Library, in 
Sussex, will be hosting a Memory Café from 3:00-4:30 p.m.  
This is a social gathering to connect those with early-stage 
memory loss and their care-partner with conversation, activities, 
and refreshments.  The topic will be “Back to 
School”, bring a photo from your school days 
to share. 

First time attendees or those in need of more 

information are asked to call 800-272-3900. 

WORKERS NEEDED TO UNLOAD FOOD 

TRUCK AT SOS TUESDAY, SEPT 24       



  Help is needed to unload and put away food from a delivery 

truck on Tuesday Sept 24th between 11 AM and 1 PM at the 
SOS Food Pantry. The truck arrives some time between 11 
and noon, depending on how quickly earlier stops on its route 
get unloaded.  If you have a couple hours to help, WE NEED 

YOU!  If you would like to help, please contact Maggie Beau-

mont at mmbeaumont@att.net by Sept 18th.   
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Sunday, September 15 
  Blood Pressure Screening  (Great Room) 
 8:15 am Mass/Baptisms   (Church) 
  K3-K5 CF Classes   (Classrooms) 
 9:30 am G1-5 CF Classes   (Classrooms) 
 10:30 am Mass/Baptisms   (Church) 
 11:30 am Art & Environment (Fall décor in Church) 
 4:30 pm G6-11 CF Classes   (Classrooms) 
 6:00 pm G6-11 CF Classes   (Classrooms) 
 6:30 pm Boy Scouts   (Cafeteria) 
Monday, September 16 
 9:15 am Strong Bodies   (Cafeteria) 
 7:00 pm Catholic ID Group   (Great Room) 
Tuesday, September 17 
 6:30 am Men’s Scripture Study   (Great Room) 
 8:00 am Mass   (Chapel) 
 8:30 am Day of Adoration   (Chapel) 
 9:00 am Bible Study   (Great Room) 
 11:30 am Red Hat Club   (Cafeteria) 
 4:00 pm Holy Hour/Rosary   (Chapel) 
 6:00 pm G1-11 CF Classes   (Classrooms) 
Wednesday, September 18 
 8:00 am Mass   (Chapel) 
 8:45 am Centering Prayer   (Reconciliation Room) 
 9:15 am Staff Meeting   (Room 4) 
 10:30 am CF Staff Meeting   (CF Office) 
 4:00 pm St. Ben’s  (driver leaves promptly at 4 pm) 
 7:00 pm Music Ministry Rehearsal   (Church) 
Thursday, September 19 
 9:00 am Bible Study   (Great Room) 
  Wood Carving   (Room 7) 
  St. James Playgroup   (Room 5) 
 6:30 pm Bible Study   (Great Room) 
  Cub Scout Recruitment & Welcome (CC) 
 7:30 pm Knights of Columbus   (Rectory) 
Friday, September 20 
 6:30 am Transforming Men   (Great Room) 
 8:00 am Mass   (Chapel) 
 5:00 pm Wedding Rehearsal   (Church)  
Saturday, September 21 
 7:00 am Mom’s Rosary Group   (Reconciliation Rm) 
 2:00 pm Wedding   (Church) 
 3:45 pm Individual Reconciliation   (Reconcil. Room) 
 4:30 pm Mass   (Church) 
Sunday, September 22   
  Panera Breads for donation (Gath. Area) 
 8:15 am Mass   (Church) 
  K3-K5 CF Classes   (Classrooms) 
  K3-K5 CF Parent Mtg   (Community Cntr) 
 9:30 am G1-5 CF Classes  (Classrooms) 
  G1-5 CF Parent Mtg   (Community Cntr) 
 10:30 am Mass   (Church) 
 4:30 pm G6-11 CF Classes   (Classrooms) 
  G6-11 CF Parent Mtg  (Community Cntr) 
 6:00 pm G6-11 CF Classes   (Classrooms) 
  G6-11 CF Parent Mtg   (Community Cntr) 
 6:30 pm Boy Scout Meeting   (Cafeteria) 

Weekly Schedule Directory 
 

St. James Rectory—Parish Office—262-251-3944 
W220 N6588 Town Line Road 
Menomonee Falls, Wisconsin 53051 
Office Hours, Monday through Friday 8 am to 4 pm 
FAX: 262-250-2679  
e-mail address: stjameschurch@bizwi.rr.com 
Web-site address: http://www.stjames-parish.com 
 
 

EUCHARISTIC CELEBRATIONS 
 Saturday 4:30 pm     (Individual Reconciliation 3:45-4:15) 
 Sunday 8:15 & 10:30 am   (Sept through May) 
 Weekday Masses :   Tuesdays, Wednesdays & Fridays  
     8:00 am in the Historic Chapel 
 

PARISH STAFF: 
Administrative Office 
Dcn. Sandy Sites, Parish Director ............................... 253-2212 
Gerry Wolf, Pastoral Associate ................................... 253-2213 
Fr. Dennis Lewis, Main Assisting Priest ...................... 251-3944 
Fr. Jerry Hudziak, Help-out  ........................................ 251-3944 
Barbara Schuelke, Director of Liturgy & Music ........... 253-2225 
Terri Weber, Director of Administrative Services ........ 253-2259 
Diana Wyszkowski, Administrative Assistant  ............. 253-2235 
Mary Koloske, Administrative Assistant  ..................... 253-2259 
 
 

Christian Formation Office .......................................... 251-0897 
Sue Devine Simon, Director of Christian Formation  .. 253-2904 
                          Adult  & Family Ministry  
Bryan Ramsey, Director of Youth Ministry  ................. 253-2915 
Kristin Kebis, Child Ministry Coordinator ..................... 253-2908 
Amy Ruege, Administrative Assistant  ........................ 253-2902 
Mary Ann Ehr, Administrative Assistant ...................... 253-2916 
 
 

Health Ministry  
Brigitte Glinski……………….. ..................................... 250-2663 
 
 

Maintenance Department 
 Dave Kenney ............................................................. 250-2660 
 After Hours .................................................... 262-389-6089 
 

 
Staff Emails: 

• Gerry Wolf wolfg@archmil.org 

• Dcn Sandy Sites sitess@archmil.org 

• Barbara Schuelke schuelkeb@archmil.org 

• Terri Weber webert@archmil.org 

• Sue Devine-Simon devinesimons@archmil.org 

• Kristin Kebis kebisk@archmil.org 

• Bryan Ramsey ramseyb@archmil.org 

• Amy Ruege Ruegea@archmil.org 

• Mary Koloske koloskem@archmil.org 

• Diana Wyszkowski wyszkowskid@archmil.org 

• Brigitte Glinski glinskib@archmil.org 

• Dave Kenney kenneyd@archmil.org 
 
 
 

Sussex Food Pantry, 246-9860 
  Mondays 5:30 to 7:00 pm 
  Wednesdays 1:00 to 2:30 pm 
  Saturdays 10:00 to 12:00 pm 
 
 

Interfaith:  549-3348      St. Vincent de Paul:  251-3944 
PRAYER NETWORK -  If you have a 
prayer request, please send an email to 

Terri Grimmer at: tmg1123@yahoo.com  
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Sussex Ace Hardware
N64 W24330 Main St., Sussex, WI, 53089
Phone: (262) 246-3707 
Fax: (262) 246-3338

LeDonne Family 
Parish Members

Kimberly Wenzel, EA
Tax Management & 
Financial Horizons

• Enrolled Agent with 
  the IRS 
• Individual Tax Returns 
• Business, Trust & Estate 
  Tax Returns 
• Bookkeeping & Accounting 
• Quickbooks Certified

262-923-8100 Ext. 3

N84 W 15787 Menomonee Ave. 
Suite 5 • Menomonee Falls, WI

kimberly.wenzel@managedtaxes.com

Parish Member

(262) 239-2015
Serving Germantown, Menomonee 

Falls, Sussex & the surrounding areas

COLLISION
REPAIR

• Mechanical
• Custom	 • Glass
• Rust Repair	 • AC 
• Loaner Vehicle (?)

(262) 255-3610
N86 W16350 Appleton Ave.
www.bilcoautobody.com

AUTO BODY & REPAIRS

Cooking School for Adults & Kids 
Birthday Parties/Private Events

(262) 271-6121
chefpamskitchen.com

Pam Dennis, Parish Member 

290 W. Main St  • Waukesha

Chef Pam’s Kitchen

Kim Schedler, REALTOR®

262-408-8663
www.yourteamre.com 
kimschedler@realtyexecutives.com

 
INTEGRITY

 
 

Rick Trawicki - President 
Parish Member

W187N8580 Maple Rd., Menomonee Falls, WI 53051 
rick@trawickielectric.com   www.trawickielectric.com 

Bus. 262-820-3450 

Commercial   Industrial   Residential

Kids Adult CosmeticOrthodontics

p.262-251-8704	 Menomonee Falls, WI

RidgeviewDentalGroup.com

 
10% OFF with this AD

N84 W15842 Appleton Ave. 
Menomonee Falls, WI 53051

(262) 251-3192      sucasagrande.net

POOLS, SPAS & SERVICE

	

N88 W15192 MAIN ST., MENO. FALLS, WI 53051

SUSAN M. FORD� (262) 255-3626 
 WWW.POOLPARK.COM

   The Professional            People

Contact Steve Massien to place an ad today! 
smassien@4LPi.com or (800) 477-4574 x6830

Largest selection  
of cards and gifts 

in town

262-253-1313
N78 W14551 Appleton Ave • Menomonee Falls

Come see us on facebook

ROMAN ELECTRIC 
Plumbing, Heating & Cooling

Residential Work

640 S. 70th St.    414-471-8565

D&M ACCOUNTING SERVICES, INC. 
Connie L. Hillmann 

Accountant 
We are located in the Tri City Bank Building on Hwy Q 
(Corner of Appleton and County Line Road - Lower Level) 

N96 W18221 County Line Rd. 
Menomonee Falls, WI 53051 
262-253-9955 • Fax 253-9953 
connie@dmaccounting.com 

Hours: Mon-Fri 8am-6pm • Sat 8am-1pm

FREE

 

3260 N 126th Street - Brookfield

262.783.6000
www.grossheating.com

For all your heating & cooling needs.

FREE Estimates • 100% Satisfaction Guarantee

BUNZEL’S  
Old Fashioned Meat Market

Fresh Custom Cut Choice Meats 
Party Trays • Catering

Thank You For Supporting A Family Tradition 
Parish Member

9015 W. Burleigh • 873-7960 
www.bunzelmeats.com

Schmidt & Bartelt 
Funeral Service

Providing Affordable Services at Your Church 
or any One of Our Locations

Greg & Carol Dittrich • Parish Members

Menomonee Falls, (262) 251-3630 
Sussex, (262) 246-4774

 

Jim Maas • Butler • 262-781-1971 
www.myinsulationspecialists.com

New and Existing 
Residential Construction

A Catholic Family Tradition Since 1892

www.schramkafuneralhome.com

262-432-8100

www.mahutatool.com

Free Estimates 
262-251-4500  
414-299-9500

Polyak Trucking/Logistics 
5431 N. 131st Street 

Butler, WI. 53007
Michael A. Polyak 
Office: (262) 754-4420 

POWERS & ASSOCIATES, L.L.C. 
Life & Health Insurance Division

Robert M. Stolarczyk, Parish Member

Specializing in Medicare Supplement 
& Medicare Advantage Plans

Brookfield, WI	 Phone: 262-784-5583 
Email: powrllc@execpc.com	 Cell: 414-550-0529

St. Ben’s Community Meal 
(3rd Wed. of the month)

Phone 262-227-9862 
to donate food

Compliments of Ed and Mary Schlumpf


